[bookmark: _GoBack]8/9/17

We are sending this letter to share our thoughts and are AGAINST this project being approved by the town of Harwich. We have been vacationing for the last 15 years prior to 2012 and have been residents at 176 Belmont Rd.for  the last 5 years. We moved here from Lowell,MA and have seen the problems that develop when you try to add low income housing into neighborhoods that homeowners have worked hard to save every penny to get there 1st home and mortgage and  to raise a family. We are not against low income housing just AGAINST it being forced into our neighborhood there are plenty of places throughout this town that this type of development or properties would work.

Ron & Lisa Daunais 
176 Belmont Rd 
West Harwich,MA 

